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DATES TO REMEMBER 2022 

 
 

Wodonga Cup Public Holiday 
November 25 

 
General Meeting 

23 November @6pm 
 

End of Year Concert 
December 7 @ 6.30pm 

Wodonga Sports & Leisure 
Centre 

 
Purple Pod Camp 
12-14 December 

 
Final General Meeting 

December 14 @6pm 
 

Last Day for Students 2022 
Friday 16th December 

3.00pm Finish 
 
 

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 
 

BUS 1: 0408691885 
 

BUS 2: 0417041196 
 

BUS 3: 0407563474 
 

BUS 4: 0408698635  
            

Belvoir Bus: 
0431756813 

Last Thursday night we held our Year 12 Graduation. It was           
wonderful to have some family representatives there to help in the 
celebration.   Each student was presented with an acknowledgement 
of completion of their secondary education at Belvoir.  

NEXT FRIDAY 

A reminder to all families that next Friday, 25th November is 

Wodonga Gold Cup day and the school will be closed.  This 

day is the holiday declared by the Wodonga City Council in 

place of the Melbourne Cup day holiday. 

We hope that all staff and students enjoy their long     

weekend. 

They also received an album which captures 
many important moments from their time at 
Belvoir and a Graduation cake to share with 
their family and friends. It was am amazing 
evening and a wonderful celebration of their 
time at Belvoir.  I would also like to thank all 
the staff who helped to ensure the success of 
the day. 



 

Belvoir Year 12 Graduation 



Chloe & Tulashi 

ROOM 2 NEWS 

This term we have had lots of changes in our class 
along with fun activities. We welcomed Chloe as our 
new Room 2 teacher last week. We enjoyed cooking 
some pancakes on Wednesday and last Friday we 
even taught Chloe how to ride a bike.  



 

ROOM 12 NEWS 
Tonia & Clare 

Room 12 have been enjoying lots of fun activities in and outside the classroom this term.  
In literacy we have been looking at narratives, focusing on characters and settings.         
Students have started writing their own narrative about characters they have created. 
In numeracy we have been focusing on money, which has included recognising money and 
adding total amounts. Students had the opportunity to look at online shopping and adding 
the total of certain items and went on an excursion to Arnolds where they had to count 
out money at the registers. 
We have been focusing on Myths and Legends for term topic and the students have         
enjoyed learning about the Legend of Robin Hood and creating their own mythical         
creatures.  
We are looking forward to the last couple of weeks of term and all the fun activities 

planned.  



Paul & Amanda 

ROOM 18 NEWS 

The last 2 weeks in Room 18 have seen us cover a wide array of topics 
in the classroom and in our specialist classes. Last week we learned 
about the significance of Remembrance day in Australia and why the 
Poppy is a symbol for it. We then made our own Poppy's to decorate 
our classroom with on Remembrance day. In Performing Arts we have 
been exploring Masks and Characters and the students have had a 
great time slipping on a mask and slipping into a totally different per-



Visual Art NEWS 

Emily 

Yellow Pod have been learning 
about colour and value and made 
some witches  

Purple Pod they have been learning 
about texture and made collage 
emojis using fabric 

Orange pod have also been learning 
about texture and made mandalas 
from rice, pasta and lentils 

Green Pod they have been learning 
about shape and unity and made 
the feathers  










